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I support HB 2994 for my niece who was diagnosed with significant hearing loss six 

weeks after birth in 2022. 

Kids need new ear molds every time they go up a shoe size which can be as frequent 

as every 3 months. This bill will fix loopholes, requiring companies to cover services 

& equipment deemed medically necessary. 

I would love nothing more than parents to not be worried about how to pay for new 

hearing molds  

 

Sincerely,  

Daria Martin Bigham  


